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April 12, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Ancaster High School Families, 
 
This is to advise you that our school will be conducting the following three required Secure 
Schools Protocol Drills in April, to ensure staff and students are prepared in case of an 
emergency. 
 
Please note each date and time as the drill may temporarily restrict access to the school 
building/personnel. 
 
Shelter in Place - Friday 14 April   8:30 - 9:00 AM 
Hold & Secure - Tuesday 18 April   1:30 - 2:00 PM  
Lockdown - Friday 28 April   12:10 - 12:40 PM 

 
Please be aware the drills may involve a visit by members of the Hamilton Police Service to 
inform and support best practices as they relate to the safety of the school community.  
It is also important we are all aware of secure school’s terminology used in all of Ontario's 
publicly funded schools.   
 
You can learn more about HWDSB's approach to secure schools 
at https://hwdsb.info/secureschools 
 
We appreciate your co-operation during these drills.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
B. Woof 
Principal 
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